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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

Please do NOT allow logging of the North Fork of the Nooksack River near Mount Baker. That is prime hunting,
fishing and hiking territory that is cherished by outdoors people in our state. We lost so much in the second half
of the last century to unsustainable and irresponsible easy money grabs. We do not want to lose more. We know
how to sustainably farm timber here, and do it well without need to raid our natural treasures so a few can profit.
Many more will be disenfranchised by it than profit.

Thank you.



